2016 Season

Dear Families,

Thank you very much for your request for a Financial Aid Application through the Alford Lake
Camp Scholarship Committee. We are committed to making the ALC experience more
affordable for a growing number of girls, as we understand that the cost of summer camp can be
prohibitive for many families.

With this letter, we have enclosed the Financial Aid Application which must be completed,
signed and returned, along with a signed copy of your most recent tax return and a deposit
of $100.00 to Alford Lake Camp by December 31*, 2015. Financial Aid awards will be based
on the Financial Aid Application, 1040 tax returns and any other pertinent information available
to the committee. If all of this information is not received by December 31, regrettably, your
child cannot be considered for an award. Additionally, you cannot be considered if you are
carrying a balance with Alford Lake Camp.

There are numerous requests each year for financial aid and requests always exceed the amount
of money available. Current or returning campers are given priority over new applicants, as we
feel strongly about seeing a camper through her camp “career”. However, new camper applicants

are very important to us so please do not be discouraged from applying!

The Scholarship Committee will safeguard the confidentiality of all financial information
received. We in turn ask that families refrain from discussing their aid awards.

We look forward to receiving your paperwork!
Sincerely yours,

Lani Toscano
Chair, Endowment Committee



